
 

 

BEHAVIORAL SCIENCES REGULATORY BOARD 

MASTER’S LEVEL PSYCHOLOGY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

OCTOBER 20, 2023 

 

The meeting will be conducted virtually on the Zoom platform. Advisory Committee members, 

BSRB staff, and anyone approved for public comment will utilize the Zoom platform while 

other remote attendees will be directed to the YouTube broadcast (or the conference call phone 

number), to ensure a secure and accessible meeting. View the meeting on YouTube: 

https://youtube.com/live/aOcXdRXMMTs?feature=share. To join the meeting by conference 

call: 877-278-8686 (Pin #327072). If there are any technical issues during the meeting, you may 

call the Board office at 785-296-3240 or send an e-mail to BSRB@ks.gov. The Advisory 

Committee may take items out of order as necessary to accommodate the time restrictions of 

Advisory Committee members and visitors. Items subject to change. 
 

Friday, October 20, 2023, 1:00 p.m. 

 

I. Call to Order and Roll Call 

 

II. Approval of Agenda or Additions to the Agenda 

 

III. Introduction of New Public Board Member David Stevens 

 

IV. Review and Approval of Minutes from Advisory Committee Meeting on August 16, 2023 

 

V. Executive Director’s Report 

 

VI. Updates from Association of State and Provincial Psychology Boards (ASPPB) Annual 

Meeting September 27, 2023, through October 1, 2023 

 

VII. Old Business 

A. Continued Discussion of Recognizing APA Accreditation from LP Programs as 

Satisfying Accreditation Standard for Master’s Level Psychology Applicants 

B. Continued Discussion on K.A.R. 102-4-13 Use of Computerized Psychological Tests 

C. Continued Discussion on Proposed Changes to Unprofessional Conduct Regulations 

for Other Professions 

 

VIII. New Business 

A. Discussion on Applicants for LCP Taking EPPP Early 

B. Standard Time and Date for Meetings in 2024 

 

IX. Possible Additional Agenda Items 

 

X. Next Meeting: Date to be Determined, December 2023 

 

XI. Adjournment 
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